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DOMESTIC 250 mL
Free Measuring 500 mL
Cup Inside 1 L

C-I-L

AMBUSH(R)

Tree and Garden Insect Killer
FOR OUTDOOR USE

READ THE LABEL AND BOX BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

GUARANTEE:  permethrin  12.5 g per litre

REGISTRATION NO. 18868 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

KILLS OVER 40 DIFFERENT INSECTS

ZENECA Agro
A business ZENECA Corp.
Stoney Creek, Ontario

L8G 3Zl

Made in Canada A93/D-3

KEEP BOX FOR USE DIRECTIONS

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Wear protective gloves and long-sleeved clothing when handling
product.  Avoid inhaling spray or contact with eyes, skin or
clothing.  Avoid contamination of food, feed, utensils or
drinking water.  DO NOT SPRAY WITHIN 15 M OF ANY BODY OF WATER. 
Wash thoroughly after use and before eating, drinking and
smoking.  This product is very toxic to fish.  Remove fish bowls



and aquariums from the spray area.  Do not  apply when weather
conditions favour drift.  Toxic to bees - Do not spray if bees
are present.

KEEP CHILDREN AND PETS AWAY FROM TREATED AREA DURING APPLICATION
AND UNTIL DRY.

DISPOSAL

Do not reuse empty container.  Dispose of container with
household garbage.

FIRST AID

IF SWALLOWED, induce vomiting by giving patient 1 to 2 glasses of
water and inserting finger down throat.  IF ON SKIN, wash with
soap and water.  IF IN EYES, flush with plenty of clean water. 
If any complications arise, see a doctor promptly.

PRODUCT INFORMATION

C-I-L Garden Insect Killer contains permethrin, a synthetic
pyrethroid insecticide of low mammalian toxicity.  Kills insects
on contact or by ingestion.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

5 mL = 1 teaspoon
15 mL = 1 tablespoon

Mix with water as directed below and apply with a sprayer to give
thorough coverage of plants.  Apply when insects or damage are
first noticed and repeat as necessary.

ORNAMENTALS

CONIFEROUS TREES AND SHRUBS:  Douglas-Fir Tussock Moth, White-
Marked Tussock Moth, Spruce Budworm, and Yellow-Headed Spruce
Sawfly, Coneworm and Open Feeding Sawflies - Mix 50 mL with 10 L
of water and thoroughly apply when first signs of feeding occur.
Repeat once if reinfestation occurs.

DECIDUOUS TREES AND SHRUBS:  Gypsy Moth, Eastern Tent
Caterpillar, Forest Tent Caterpillar, Fall Webworm, Euonymus
Webworm and Open Feeding Aphids - Mix 70 mL with 10 L of water
and thoroughly apply when insects appear. Repeat once if



reinfestation occurs.

FRUIT TREES

APPLES:  Winter Moth, Eastern Tent Caterpillar, Eye-spotted
Budmoth, Plum  Curculio, White Apple Leafhopper:  Apply 100 mL in
10 L of water.  Tentiform Leafminer, Green Fruitworm, Apple
Maggot, Leafrollers, Tarnish Plant Bug, Mullein Bug, Lesser
Appleworm, Codling Moth:  Apply 200 mL in 10 L of water.

PEARS:  Eastern Canada - Pear Psylla (adults and nymphs) Codling
Moth, Green Fruitworm:  Apply 200 mL in 10 L of water.  Do not
apply less than 7 days before harvest.

PEACHES AND NECTARINES:  Oriental Fruit Moth, Plum Curculio,
Plant Bugs:  Apply 200 mL in 10 L of water.  Do not apply within
7 days of harvest.

PLUMS:  Plum Curculio:  Apply 200 mL in 10 L of water.  Do not
apply within 7 days of harvest.

GRAPES:  Grape Berry Moth:  Apply 150 mL in 10 L of water.  Grape
Leafhopper:  Apply 75 mL in 10 L of water.  Do not apply less
than 21 days before harvest.

VEGETABLES

CABBAGE, CAULIFLOWER, BROCCOLI, BRUSSELS SPROUTS:  Imported
Cabbage  Worm, Cabbage Looper, Diamondback Moth Larvae and
Crucifera Flea Beetle - Mix 50 mL with 10 L of water.  Do not
spray cabbage, cauliflower and Brussels sprouts within 3 days of
harvest; broccoli within 7 days of harvest.

SWEET CORN:  European Corn Borer, Corn Earworm and Sap Beetle -
Mix 100 mL with 10 L of water.  European Corn Borer - In early
plantings, apply when first feeding is seen on the leaves.  In
later plantings, apply before tassels show and repeat at 5 day
intervals until early silk stage. 

Corn Earworm - When 25% of ears show silk, start spraying and 
fully cover ears and silk.  Apply 4 sprays allowing 4 days 
between sprays (3 day intervals in hot weather).  Sap Beetles  -
Apply when pink-spotted beetles appear.  Do not treat within  1
day of harvest.

PEPPERS:  European Corn Borer - Mix 100 mL with 10 L of water and 



apply if corn borer is noticed on plants (usually end of July to
early  September).  Do not apply within 1 day of harvest.

POTATOES AND TOMATOES:  Colorado Potato Beetle, Potato Flea
Beetle, Potato Leafhopper, Tarnished Plant Bug and White Flies -
Mix 75 mL with 10 L of water.  Do not apply to tomatoes within
1 day of harvest.

Cutworms - These insects attack and cut off seedlings,
transplants and low-lying plants like petunias and pansies.  To
confirm the cause, finger soil around damaged plant looking for a
soft, dark-coloured worm in a curled position.  Mix 75 mL with
10 L of water and apply to cover a ground area of 100 m2.  If
soil is organic (muck soil) or very dry, apply 150 mL in 10 L of
water per 100 m2.

For Variegated cutworms (climbing cutworms) on Potatoes, Tomatoes
and Ornamental Plants - Mix 75 mL with 10 L of water.  Thoroughly
spray the plant and underlying ground at the first sign of
damage.  Do not apply within one day of harvest.

NOTE:  Only cutworms feeding on the soil surface and above will
be controlled.  Subterranean cutworms will not be controlled
unless they come up and move on the treated surface.

AMBUSH is a registered trademark of ZENECA, England.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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